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THE BOOK 

What doesn't kill you makes you ... stronger? A poignant and gripping 
story about the power of fear, the resilience of love and the magic of food. 

Jake McCormack is the villain of Clanfedden. He's just killed a boy - 
deliberately run him over with his truck, on the bridge, in front of 
everyone. And he knows he'll get away with it. 

Luca, 14, is the new boy in town. He's looking for a fresh start after a 
terrible thing that happened at his old school. Clanfedden is a small 
forgotten town, but Luca and his mum are going to give it a go. They're 
opening an exciting restaurant, and his new friend Allie is coming to work 
there. Allie is honest and kind and Luca knows they're going to be friends. 

Allie has lived in Clanfedden all her life and these should be happy days - 
Luca is the best thing to have happened in years. But she's haunted by 
shadows of her own, and more than anyone she knows the danger of Jake 
McCormack. She needs to warn Luca. She needs to prevent disaster. At 
least she needs to try… 

WHY WE CHOSE THIS BOOK 

What an extraordinary opening line, "Yesterday, I killed a boy on Clanfedden 
Bridge and then I drove away. Nobody had the courage to stop me". It will 
draw you in from the very beginning and you will not be able to put this 
book down. The fifth novel by Irish author Sarah Moore Fitzgerald, one of 
our favourite authors writing for this age group, this story reveals what 
happens when fear and evil power from one individual can take hold of a 
small town. When no one in the town has the courage to stand up to Jake 
McCormack it takes the arrival of a teenage boy Luca to join forces with new 
friend Allie, at great personal cost to themselves, to stand up for the 
townspeople. It is a story of courage and resilience with a twist in the end 
that you will not see coming and will leave you shocked! 

Suitable for 12+ 
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